
JUNE 30, 2018 
Alamitos Bay Yacht Club 

Please join us for the first Annual Latham Bell Memorial Pursuit.  
Proceeds will benefit the Junior Sailing Program of ABYC.   

All Boats with a Portsmouth Handicap Rating are Welcome! 

If you’re looking for a fun time on Saturday, June 30th …  
We highly recommend coming down to ABYC as ABYC is the Place to Be! 

Food & Beverages:  Refreshments will be served to racers and spectators who participate in the fundraiser.  
Free coffee and lemonade will also be available. Burger Bash available Saturday afternoon after sailing.  

Burger Bash costs will not be included with entry fee. 
$2.00 beer will be available after the race has ended.  Sold to adults only!   

Enter online:  abyc.org      Or contact ABYC at: 562.434.9955   

30
JUNE

THE  
LATHAM BELL  

MEMORIAL PURSUIT

20
18

http://abyc.org
http://abyc.org

